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                             24/06/2019 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,       

The end of the school year approaches! 

 

Thank you all for your help & co-operation over the past year. 

 

 School will close for all classes at 12pm on Wednesday 26th June.  

We reopen at 9.20am on Friday 30th August.  

 

 We want to wish our six 6th class pupils the very best in Post-Primary School. We have 

at present 5 new Junior Infants enrolled for next year. 

 

 School Uniforms are available as usual from Wallace’s Wellingtonbridge. This year you 

have the option of purchasing a half-zip uniform top (picture on back). This can be 

worn with our current navy tracksuit bottom or any plain navy tracksuit bottom. It 

should be available in Wallace’s late August.  

 

Ms Ruth Hyland and Ms Natasha Harney will be Job Sharing next year. They will share the 

Special Education Teacher post for the next year.  

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely summer (Hopefully the weather will improve! 

 

 

 

 

  

Le gach dea-ghuí 

 

 

__________________________ 

Margaret Furlong (Principal) 
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